
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Ref No: BBPSMN/2022/81           Date: 05.01.2023 
 
Dear Parent 
Greetings! 
 
Please note that the students of Classes 9th to 12th will be having offline classes 
from 9th January to 13th January, 2023 from 9 am to 1 pm . The timings have been 
reduced in accordance with the guidelines received . Buses will ply accordingly. 
We shall resume the school with winter timings from 8 am to 1.30 pm from 16th 
January onwards. 
Also, please note that the schedule for Periodic Test-II will remain the same and the 
examination will be conducted offline .  
Wishing you all a very Happy and Prosperous New Year! 
 
 

Thanks and Regards 

 
  
 
 
Ms. Akanksha Sehgal Setia          Mr. Harsh Kumar                                            
Vice Principal                                                    Principal 
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